
The Dignity for All Students Act 

 

The New York State Education Department has mandated The Dignity for All 

Students Act.  This was established to help provide schools with an environment 

free of discrimination and harassment.  Please take the time to read our new policy 

in the Parent/Student handbook.  For more information log onto 

www.p12.nysed.gov/dignityact 

http://www.p12/

